
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

 PBA OFFERING 

 

Praise God!!  We have collected $1111.00 for the Peninsula Baptist 

Association offering!  Our goal was $1100.00.  Thank you                

congregation!! 

 

STANDING ROCK MISSION TRIP 

July 21 – 26, 2019 

 

It’s been 10 years since the WMUV mission partnership with Standing 

Rock began. 

 

Standing Rock borders North and South Dakota.  The reservation is 

home to about 8,500 people who struggle with issues such as        

unemployment, alcoholism, poverty, and domestic violence. 
 

Please pray for the Native Americans that will be ministered to and for 

the volunteers that will be serving. Pray that their hearts will be open 

and receptive to the word of God.  
 

The WMU would like your help in collecting the following items to be 

given to those in need. 
 

        New shoes for boys, girls, and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

        Underwear for girls and boys, (boys prefer boxers; girls love         

                                                           designs, (not all white) 

  Socks for boys, girls, and teens, (Bright colors / low cut for girls;  

                                                          boys dark colors / low cut) 

   Prizes for games – balls, match box cars, small stuffed animals 

                                    Walmart Gift card $25.00 
 

A bin will be under the WMU bulletin board for any items you            

contribute.  Deadline June 30, 2019.  Any questions, please see    

Theresa Svoboda. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Happy Father’s Day!! 

Thank You… 
 

Zac and I would like to offer our sincere appreciation for the 
support through Buck's illness and passing.  I've been at a loss 
for the right words to express our gratitude.  
 

First, we'd like to thank our Precious Lord and Savior for    
bringing our family into the arms of such a loving church.   
 

Next, We'd like to thank Pastor Bud for his many visits to VCU, 
his continuous encouragement and support for Buck and I     
during our time away from home.  His scripture readings, and 
prayers provided so much strength and comfort to Buck and I.  
 

We thank the hospitality committee for providing our friends 
and family with a wonderful meal and time to gather after 
Buck's funeral service.  I'm still receiving compliments on the 
meal and the hospitality shown by our church. 
   
Thank you, Melissa Ashe, for all your efforts and many details in 
honoring Buck and the things he loved through the beautiful  
decorations.  He was well represented through every detail.   A 
heartfelt thank you to everyone that helped in the setup, clean up 
and preparation of the generous and delicious, food provided.  
 

I'd personally like to thank the benevolence committee for their 
help with the relief of several burdens Buck and I struggled with, 
for a few months.   
 

The donations to the funeral home have been generous and      
received with so much gratitude.  
 

Most importantly, we'd like to thank everyone for the cards, 
phone calls, visits and prayers throughout this difficult 
time.  Buck looked forward to receiving the many cards,            
listening to the encouraging notes written in them, and the     
regular phone calls from his Sunday School class on Sunday 
mornings.  He was comforted in the love and support from the 
entire church. Zac and I have felt comforted, in knowing we have 
so much love and support from our church family.   
 

We offer our sincere gratitude to Gloucester Point Baptist 
Church for the tremendous outpour of generosity and love and to 
our heavenly father for blessing us with the people he has placed 
in our lives through this church.  
 

In Christ's Love 
Pam and Zac Hartman 
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